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Dear Sir / Madam 

 
Invitation to ALDI Supplier Summit 
 
Further to the letter sent to you on 21 December 2021 advising of the replacement of our current system landscape 
with a central ERP system from the software provider SAP, you are invited to attend a Supplier Summit.   
 
During the Summit, a pre-recorded presentation will provide an overview of the project and associated timelines, a 
demonstration of the SAP Ariba solution, as well as detailing your involvement with solution itself. Both SAP and ALDI 
GNFR representatives will be available at the Summit to answer any questions you may have.  
 
The Summit will take on 23 February 2022, 10:00am and will last approximately 1 hour.   
 
A registration link to the Summit can be found here: 
https://event.on24.com/wcc/r/3630668/361A0292591F10C009B4BC9668EBEC16 
*Please note that Internet Explorer is not a supported browser for the Summit.  Supported browsers are Google Chrome, Mozilla 
Firefox and Microsoft Edge. 

 
As part of the implementation, the SAP team responsible for ALDI GB/IE is available to you, free of charge.   Use of the 
SAP ARIBA network is obligatory for future cooperation and will be free of charge for ALDI GB/IE suppliers until the end 
of 2024.  
 
If you would like to attend the Summit, please provide details of your attendee(s) to sapariba.gnfr@aldi.co.uk by 
Friday 18 February. 
 
We would like to thank you for your past and future cooperation as partners. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Lucy Gaffney 
National SAP Procurement Manager (Goods Not For Resale) 
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